
Universal Postal Union’s 53rd International Letter-Writing Competition 

 (9 July 2024) 

 

1B YIN Lily participated in the Universal Postal Union’s 53rd International Letter-Writing 

Competition - Hong Kong Contest organized by the Education Bureau and Hong Kong Post. Among 

many contestants, she stood out and won the Merit Award in the Hong Kong region. The              

prize-presentation ceremony was held on 9 July 2024 (Tuesday). 

 

 
YIN Lily receives the award from Ms. LEE Suk Fong, Vivien, Assistant Postmaster General, Hong Kong Post 

 

 

 

 
YIN Lily (backrow 3rd left) with other awardees and guests 


